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Tue. May 30, 2023

Good afternoon Holy Name School Families,
As the year begins to wrap up, we're looking forward to a memorable and fun next few weeks. In particular, please keep
our 8th grade class in your prayers as they prepare for their graduation next Monday.

e Today is the last chance to purchase tickets for the Holy Name Parish Centennial Gala. The
Centennial Celebration will take place on June 10th starting with 4:00 p.m. Mass at Holy Name Church followed by a
gala dinner at White's of Westport beginning at 5:30 p.m. including cocktails, dinner, and live entertainment. Please
help us spread the word! Dinner tickets may be reserved by calling the Parish Office at 508-679-6732 or by

completing this link: Centennial Celebration

e School Life Committee: The next SLC meeting will be held June 6th at 6:00 p.m. Please consider joining this
wonderful committee.

e Mother/Son Event: A Mother/Son movie night is planned for June 9th. Please go to the attached to purchase
tickets. Me and My Gal

+ Holy Name Merchandise Sale: On the weekend of June 10th and 11th, after all masses, we will have Holy Name
Merchandise for sale. The items are: Hooded Sweatshirts: $25.00, Water Bottles: $10.00, Tote Bags:
$5.00 and Pens: $2.00

o Field Day 2023: Field Day will take place on Monday, June 12th. We are welcoming all CORled volunteers to help
facilitate the day. If you are interested in volunteering, please let Ms. Chippendale know. More information with
specifics for the day will be forthcoming.

e FACTS Rollover: Please remember that all FACTS accounts will rollover to begin the new school year on June 2nd.
What this means for parents is that on June 2nd you will incur a charge of up to $50.00. This is the fee that FACTS
charges to use their program and it is NON-REFUNDABLE because it comes directly from FACTS. If you do not
intend to return to Holy Name School (other than grade 8 students) and we have not yet discussed this, please be
sure that | am aware as | will not be able to refund that fee.

The 2022-2023 accounts will remain active for the parents who have chosen the 12 payment plan to
accommodate the June payment. Payments for the 2023-2024 year will begin July 1st.

o Summer Enrichment: This year's Summer Enrichment Program invitations have gone out to the students whose
teacher has deemed them to be someone who would benefit from this program. If your child received an invitation,
please be sure to return it to Ms. Chippendale no later than June 2nd so we may plan accordingly.

e Holy Name Community Yard Sale: On June 24th from 7:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. we will be having a Holy Name
Community Yard Sale in the school parking lot. The tables are $25.00 each. Please contact Dorothy Mahoney-
Pacheco at community@holynamefr.com or 401-556-9729 to reserve your table today.

Mend your ways, encourage one another, agree with one another, live in peace, and the God of love and peace will be with
you. (2 Cor. 13:11)

Fr. Riley Williams
Pastor


https://forms.gle/rtFYjkASTt7T7MqG7
https://forms.gle/D6TtKb3pkj6QkqNn8
mailto:community@holynamefr.com

